
 
 

To: Tarentum Borough Mayor and Council 

Tarentum Borough Water Report: February 2024  
 

Water processed: 23.6 MG. 

 
 Normal Monthly Operations. 
 A metal framed barrier was installed around the manhole leading into the Clearwell per DEP 

request. 
 Daily Cl2 results documented and sent to the DEP via email. 
 Continuing with Cl2 sampling requested by the DEP. 
 Daily backwash Cl2 readings documented and sent to the DEP on schedule. 
 Ongoing troubleshooting along with the DEP to find a solution to the loss of Cl2 during the 

backwash process. 
 Required PFAS sampling started. 
 Gibson Thomas is working on upgrading the SCADA System 
 Chlorine Analyzer location drawings complete 
 Data readings chlorine on top of filters are now being logged in out to 2 decimal places instead 

of 1. 
 Continue to record chlorine readings every 5 minutes during the backwash cycle until 

further notice. 
 Beginning to install moats around chemical feed machines. 
 Gibson-Thomas is working with Cambria Systems on the new SCADA System. 
 Working with 3 Rivers Diving on quotes for Cleaning and Inspecting the Clearwell and dredging. 
 Beginning to work on the Water Consumption Report Due by 3-31-24. 

 

 

 

 


